
Update for Friday September 24, 2021 

Rings: The decision has been made to move the show indoors. This means that our warm-up 
will be in arena 2 at least for Saturday. We will re-assess the outdoor rings on Saturday am and 
if there is any change, we will post an update on the results board at the show. If you have any 
questions please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Covid protocols: With the show moving indoors, there are changes to our requirements and 
protocols. Everyone inside the building MUST be fully vaccinated and be able to provide proof 
(with photo ID) of this immediately upon request. This applies to everyone over the age of 11 
years without exception. If you are travelling with someone who is not fully vaccinated, they 
are permitted to be on the property with conditions, but NOT inside any building. The 
conditions are that they have a negative result from a Covid test done within 48 hours of their 
being on the property. This test can be the instant result antigen test and done at many drug 
stores located near the facility.  The cost of this test is approximately $40 to that person. We 
have a Covid Compliance person who will be checking that you have your vaccination proof 
with you. If anyone wants to send that proof to me ahead of time, please feel free. It may speed 
up things at your arrival.  

In summary 

1. The show will run indoors 
2. All persons inside the buildings must be fully vaccinated 
3. Any person who is not fully vaccinated may be able to remain in the parking lot area 

with proof of a negative Covid test within 48 hours of arrival. 

Looking forward to a great weekend! 

Lisa 


